
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: EB-2021-0041 Letter of Comment FW: London Hydro Application for price increase
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 4:12:36 PM

 

From: Liam Lonergan  
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 10:20 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: FW: London Hydro Application for price increase
 
 
 

From: Jim Benner  
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 4:08 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: London Hydro Application for price increase
 
To Whom it May Concern
I am a London Hydro customer residing in London.
I just recieved information about a possible hydro rate increase?
I would like to say that I am against such an increase, we are still in the midst of a pandemic and this
is the last thing we need worry about! 
I am really not sure why they say we the consumer has a voice, but I am using mine.
I think these hydro executives are paid way to much and we “the consumer” have to foot the bill, I
understand business and I am against the increase.
Thank you for your time 
Regards
Jim Benner




